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CLASS OF 2023 LL.M. GRADUATE HONORS 

Sandra Leilani Ahinga with distinction 

Francisco Alcaíno Madrid with distinction 

Ricardo Espiridion Alexander Jr. with 
distinction 

Natalia C. Almeida with distinction 

Halla Obaidallah R Alsulami with 
distinction  

Charles B. Alvis with distinction 

Ismail Amin with distinction 

Maria Sophia Aranguren with distinction

Devvrath Arora with distinction

Annabelle M. Artus with distinction 

James Brian Babb with distinction 

Vidhi Rajendra Barot with distinction 

Brie Elizabeth Barry with distinction 

Kathryn DeAngelo Beard with distinction 

Sarah A.K. Belmont with distinction 

Maya W. Bensalem with distinction 

Eva Bishwal with distinction 

Mateusz Blaszczyk with distinction 

James Holden Branscum with distinction 

Maria Camila Cabrera Villamizar with 
distinction 

Yutong Cai with distinction 

Peter Mark Campana with distinction 

Yue Cao with distinction 

Sheerley Grease Cárdenas Guerra with 
distinction 

Colin Sean Casey with distinction 

Hillary Ann Chan with distinction 

Sunghoon Chang with distinction 

Brandon Chiaravalle with distinction 

Samuel D. Chitrit with distinction 

Elizabeth Choi with distinction 

Aakriti Chokhani with distinction 

Christian Leigh Colburn with distinction 

Davida Connon with distinction 

Isabella Corrêa de Lucena with distinction 

Alison Coutifaris with distinction 

Daniel Csigirinszkij with distinction 

Robert L. Daily with distinction 

Giovanni Dall'Agnola with distinction 

Loriane Damián El Khoury with 
distinction 

Bianca Dammholz with distinction 

Cyriel Danneels with distinction 

Christoper M. Davis with distinction 

Dino S. de Leon with distinction 

Ignacio Luis Diaz Solimine with distinction 

Michelle Christine Dunbar with distinction 

Fabrizio Durán Mazzucco with distinction 

Natasha Esther Dusabe with distinction 

Gail Rose Anne C. Egar with distinction 

Deanna E. Eller with distinction 
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Rafael Enrico Herrera Encarnacion with 
distinction 
 
Linus Engelhardt with distinction 

Madison Marie Flowers with distinction 

Vincent Frentzel with distinction 

Miyuki Fujiwara with distinction 

Tiara Galvez with distinction 
 
Wenrui Ge with distinction 
 
Luis Gil Abinader with distinction 

Anna J. Glorioso with distinction 

Caroline Rose Clavelli Green with 
distinction 

Victor Gregolin with distinction 

Benjamin Grimm with distinction 

Soumya Gulati with distinction 

Gabriela Maria Guzmán with distinction 
 
Elizabeth G. Haag-Brandt with distinction 
 
Jiahui Han with distinction 

Tarik Hansen with distinction 

Nathan A. Hasiuk with distinction 

India Amelia Haus with honors 

Julian M. Hill with distinction 

Ting-Yu Huang with distinction 
 
Zamira Hussaini with distinction 
 
Omar Mohamad Hussein with distinction 
 
Regina Jeon with distinction 
 
Jinyoung Jeong with distinction 

Binhai Jin with distinction 
 
Xiaoou Jing with distinction 

Sirikan Kaewthanasin with distinction 
 
Sarah Elizabeth Karam with distinction 
 
Ophelia Kemigisha with distinction 
 
Emilie Kerstens with distinction 
 
Jaideep Khanna with distinction 
 
Young Sung Kim with distinction 

Sae Kobayashi with distinction 
 
Michelle A. Kovach with distinction 
 
Joshua M. Kriesmann with distinction 
 
Aadil Azad Lalani with distinction 

Joanne P. Lansangan with distinction 

Elizabeth Ann LaPaugh with distinction 

Iván Ignacio Larenas Lolas with 
distinction 

Charisse Lau Hui En with distinction 

Eunyoung Lee with distinction 

Ahmed Mohamed Lila with distinction 

Ariana V. Linares with distinction 

Victoria T. Linde with distinction 

Xin Liu with distinction 

Léa Stella Alexina Louvradoux with 
distinction 

Ramon Macias IV with distinction 
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Guido Manuel Maeda Morales with 
distinction 

Allan Achesa Maleche with distinction 

Joshua Marcin with distinction 

Edgardo A. Martinez Gastelum with 
distinction 

Ryan Scott Maykrantz with distinction 

John Travis McBride with distinction 

Joshua McGee with distinction 

Daniel Ryan McGinley with distinction 

Juan Sebastián Mejía González with 
distinction 

Brandon A. Mosher with distinction 

Gabrielle Marie Murphy with distinction 

Eunice Naffie Mustapha with distinction 

Landon M. Myers with distinction 

Wonchul Nam with distinction 

Sarada Nateshan with distinction 

Jenny Lin Naylor with distinction 
 
Daniela Nevo with distinction 
 
Frédéric André Ney with distinction 
 
Duy Khuong Kelvin Nguyen with honors 
 
Heewan Noh with distinction 
 
Daneyar Nusubaliyev with distinction 

Olusola Eunice Odunsi with distinction 

Ingrid Auma Ashaba Ogwang with 
distinction 

Lucas Opperman with distinction 

Gloria Marcela Orrego-Hoyos with 
distinction 

Guillermina Pappier with distinction 

Isabela Parisio with distinction 

Pyung Ah Park  with distinction 

Signe Schild Parsiola with distinction 

Jaime A. Pazmiño with distinction 

Chao Peng with distinction 

Maria Perez with distinction 

Róger Iván Pérez Grillo with distinction 

Laura Isabelle Poinsot with distinction 

Genevieve Quinn with honors 

Freshta Zuhal Rahman with distinction 

Sarthak Raizada with distinction 

Zalak Raval with distinction 
 
Mathilde Raynal with distinction 

Noah J. Richmond with distinction 

Maria Camila Rincón Escobar with 
distinction 

Omar Ariel Rodriguez Servin with 
distinction 

Stamatina Roma with distinction 

Ronnie Rosen Zvi with distinction 

Luke William Rowe with distinction 

Irene Rueda Liñares with distinction 

Arjun Sahni with distinction 

Maria Veronica Saladino with distinction 

Jared S. Sands with distinction 

Marzia Schilleci with distinction 
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Josephine Friis Schouenborg with 
distinction 

Anjali Shah with distinction 

Aliza Sherman with distinction 

Urim Shin with distinction 

Yiming Shou with distinction 

Vinita Raj Singh with distinction 

Ashley Sizemore with distinction 

Layne Smith with distinction 

Julie Ann Sorenson with distinction 

Nina Kosana Srejovic with distinction 

George H. Stemerman with distinction 

Vanessa K. Strobbe with distinction 

Yinong Su with distinction 

Yuhang Sun with distinction 

Shogo Suzuki with distinction 

Kelly Gatson Swartz with distinction 

Paul Norman Tice with distinction 

Roberto Tosti with distinction 

Julien Tremblay-Gravel with 
distinction 

Suchita Uppal with distinction 

Elizabeth Bird Villarreal with distinction 
 
Claire Isabelle Madeleine Voegele 
with distinction 

Jeremy Sean Watford with distinction 

Yuhua Wen with distinction 

BrieAnn Odessa West with distinction 

Paul H. White with distinction 

Kay Winning with distinction 

Andrea G. Woods with distinction 

Emma Woodward with distinction 

Yufei Wu with distinction 

Yuxuan Xie with distinction 

Jing Xu with distinction 

Pei Jen Yeoh with distinction 

Zhouzhi Yi with distinction 

Vicente Arturo Yubini Lagos with 
distinction 

Sara Sohail Yunus with distinction 

Ignacio Francisco Zabala Alonso with 
distinction 

Yuejia Zhu with distinction 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 




